LAERSKOOL THABAZIMBI

Posbus 72
Thabazimbi
0380

21 August 2020

Dear Parents

METHODS OF MAKING PAYMENTS

The school will reopen this coming Monday, 24 August 2020 for all grades.
You can use the following options for paying school fees:

e Option1l

If you want to pay by credit card, you can report to the entrance gate in Van der Bijl Street
(at Boog en Hengel shop) where you will be scanned before you can enter the school
grounds.

We kindly request that you enter the school grounds for this purpose only.

e Option2

If you want to make a cash payment, you are welcome to send the money to school with
your child. The register teacher will take it from your child, indicate it on a class list and
the receipt will be sent to you the next day.

e Option 3

If you want to make an internet deposit (EFT), you can use our banking details:

Laerskool Thabazimbi
ABSA

1580 830 265

Branch: 334 346

Account reference: Please make sure that you use the account reference (as
indicated on the left side of your account statement) and NOT
the child's name.

Thank you

7 M Venter
INCIPAL

TEL: 014 777 12

FAKS: 086 589 34!

E-POS: kantoor@lsthabazimbi.co..
WEB: www.Isthabazimbi.co.;



